
NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSAL TO ENTER INTO A DEVELOPMENT 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF ANKENY, IOWA 

 AND SPAL–USA, INC. 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the City of Ankeny, Iowa on the 1st 

day of May, 2023 at 5:30 P.M. in the City Council Chambers located at Ankeny Kirkendall Public 

Library, 1250 SW District Drive, Ankeny, Iowa, 50023, for the purpose of considering approval 

of a development agreement with SPAL–USA, Inc.  The development agreement will provide 

financial assistance in the form of tax rebates of property tax paid by SPAL–USA, Inc. or its 

assigns. 

 

At the aforementioned time, oral comments may be made on the proposal to enter into the 

Development Agreement. Written comments may be filed and sent to Ankeny City Hall, 410 West 

First Street, Ankeny, IA 50023 prior to 4:30 P.M. on May 1, 2023. After said hearing, the City 

may take action on said Development Agreement. 

 

DATED this 17th day of April, 2023. 

 

       __________________________________ 

       Michelle Yuska, City Clerk 

 

Published in the Des Moines Register on the Xth day of XXXXXX, 2023. 

        

 

 


